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16th September 2025


Dear parents/carers,

As part of our ongoing commitment to supporting pupils’ wellbeing and personal development, we are pleased to share that we will be welcoming Compass Mental Health to our school on: 

26th September 2025 to deliver a workshop on conflict resolution – this workshop explores what conflict is, why it might happen and looks at ways to resolve conflict with the aim of providing young people with skills to recognise and manage conflicts when they occur

16th October 2025 to deliver workshop on Connecting with peers online- the aim is to highlight to young people the positive and negative impacts of connecting online. Understand what cyber bullying is and how to look after themselves and others online.

Compass Mental Health is a trusted organisation with extensive experience in supporting young people’s mental health and wellbeing. We are confident that this session will be a valuable and reassuring experience for our pupils. 



Yours sincerely


Mrs Hazeldine
Head of School 
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